From: LISA MACKAY

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 4:24 PM
To: Stephen Baugh; Tobi Elliott; Timothy Peterson; Mikaila Lironi
Subject: SCOTTIE BAY DOCK APPLICATION

To whom it may concern,

| am a strong supporter of the Careys dock, remaing in Scottie Bay. Lasqueti is a small island
with a growing population and fewer safe docks on the island in case of emergencies.

We live on an island for god sakes and we need more accesses on and off island. The dock is
well maintained and the surrounding area is cleaner now than before it was built. le, no
ancient and toxic trash in the immediate area, left by a handful of people unable to clean up
after themselves.

The most sensible solution is to allow the dock to remain. They should not have to dismantle it
just to be made an example of.

We would be doing ourselves a huge and ridiculous disservice. Letting the dock remain is the
most practical and reasonable solution.

| would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding
application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC.

Most sincerely,

Lisa Mackay



